
Thursday 12th October 2023

Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
Year 6A- Class Dojo Reward – 20th October 2023
 
 
I am pleased to inform you that 6A have achieved their target of 1500 Class Dojo
points! This means that they have earned a whole class reward, which will take place
on Friday 20th October 2023.
 

This term, we have decided to host a party afternoon with extra playtime! The children will be offered squash,
sweets and a savoury treat.

If your child has any allergies or specific dietary requests, please message Miss Collins via Class
Dojo.
 
I am sure you would agree that they deserve the opportunity to celebrate the fantastic successes of Term 1.
They have worked incredibly hard and we are very proud of them!

No nuts or peanuts in school
Please note, no food items that contain the following allergens will be given to children:

● Nuts or peanuts
● Traces of peanuts

 
We are extremely proud of the children for earning this amount of dojos and I am sure you will join me in
congratulating them on their determination.

Thank you for all of your support this term. 
 
 
Yours sincerely,

Miss Collins

6A Class Teacher


